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Congressman Cole's Statement on Passing of Jeane Kirkpatrick

     WASHINGTON – Congressman Cole made the following statement upon hearing about the passing of Jeane Kirkpatrick, a fellow Oklahoman and the first woman to be named U.S. Ambassador to the United Nations:

     "Today the world lost an influential foreign policy leader, our nation lost a thoughtful advocate and our state lost a friend," Congressman Cole said. "Jeane Kirkpatrick was a key player in U.S. foreign affairs for many years. She was both thoughtful and articulate. Her life of service will surely leave a lasting impression on the people she worked with, including many dignitaries and foreign diplomats, and will most certainly have a positive influence on our country's diplomatic efforts and relationships for a long time to come."

      "Over the years I had the honor to meet with Ambassador Kirkpatrick on numerous occasions. Indeed, she was a favorite featured guest at Oklahoma GOP fundraisers," Cole recalled. "No one spoke more forcefully or effectively for America and no one was a better or prouder ambassador for Oklahoma to the world." 

    "Oklahomans are proud to claim her as one of our own and we are all grateful for her contributions to our country," Congressman Cole said. 

